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Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,


We are halfway through 2023 already! Can you believe it? This year has really been flying by. We must 
work for the night is coming, as the old hymn says.


We are staying busy. This past month I have been preaching in three different villages. I am still in 
Kansaworado on Wednesdays. We are in Kojokrom every Thursday. The Bible study in Kojokrom is going 
very well. We have not had less than ten people, but one time, and most of the time, it is close to twenty. 
We are excited to see how things progress there. I have also been filling in on Sundays for a little over a 
month in another village for a fellow missionary. He and his wife had to travel back to the States for a 
month for some medical needs. On Sundays, I have been in Intankrafol preaching while he is gone. I 
have one more Sunday there, and Lord willing, they will be back. 


Tonya teaches a Bible club on Saturdays while I am out visiting, and it is going well. She has been having 
between 20 to 30 children come lately. She loves to teach the children. When we pull up, the kids come 
running to her door to take her Bible club stuff and purse so they can carry it in for her. They argue over 
who gets to hold up the pictures while she is teaching. They make us laugh.


I have started going visiting in Kojokrom on Tuesday nights, and Bro. Michael Gyan interprets for me. He 
is the one that started the Bible study and was looking for someone to take it and start a church. His 
desire is to move back to his home village and start something there.


My wife and I have been sick for the last week or so. We caught a virus that was going around, but we are 
doing much better now. It slowed me down there for a while. I am glad to be on the mend. Tonya got it a 
couple of days after me. I am thankful that she is doing better. Pray that Micah can keep from getting it.


Please keep us in your prayers. We really do need them. Also, pray for the work in Kojokrom to continue 
to grow and the work in Kansaworado as well. Last but certainly not least, we are looking to purchase a 
van to pick up people for church. We are entering the rainy season, and it is difficult to get back to the 
area where our church will be if everyone has to walk. The roads are dirt and get very slick and nasty 
during the rainy season. We would prefer a four-wheel drive van, but those are hard to find and 
expensive. So please be in prayer that God will guide us to the right choice and that He will supply the 
funds to pay for it.


Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support.


In His Service,

The Jeremy Kenney Family
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